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14
th

 August 2020,  
 
Deputy Pat Buckley,  
Dail Eireann  
Dublin 2.  
 
PQ Number: 20684/20  
PQ Question: To ask the Minister for Health the funding provided to pay for transport services for mental health service 
users to attend services and appointments by unit, LHO and CHO.  
   
 

Dear Deputy Buckley, 

The Health Service Executive has been requested to reply directly to you in the context of the above Parliamentary 
Question, which you submitted to the Minister for Health for response. I have examined the matter and the following 
outlines the position. 
 
Mental Health spend €3.9m per year on patient transport as outlined below, however it should be noted that there are 
services provided by Section 39 agencies which are paid under the heading “grant payments” – These block grant payments 
may include an element of patient transport costs however the exact breakdown of this cannot be obtained from our 
financial systems as the costs are all captured under the “grants” heading. 
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I trust this information is of assistance to you, but should you have any further queries please contact me.  
 
 
Yours Sincerely  
 

 
_______________ 
Dr Sinead Reynolds 
General Manager Mental Health Services 
 
  
  


